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SUBJECT:  Staff Change, Senior Housing Administration Officer

The purpose of this Communique is to inform you that Kelly Harrington is the 
successful candidate for the temporary position of Senior Housing Administration 
Officer while Kim Ryan occupies her role at CityHousing Hamilton. Kelly will 
commence her position on January 13, 2025.

Kelly has been a valued member of the City of Hamilton and Ontario Works since 
2018. She is recognized for her exceptional organizational skills, strong 
interpersonal abilities, and a steadfast commitment to delivering excellent customer 
services to both internal and external clients

In her new role, Kelly will support the CityHousing Hamilton portfolio along with 
assisting the Housing Administration Officers.

Kelly may be contacted at Kelly.Harrington@hamilton.ca or 905-546-2424 Ext 6285




